ABES Engineering College, Ghaziabad
Office of Registrar
NOTICE

Ref.:ABES/RO-B/ 2232024 Date: 27.11.2024

Sub: Information regarding applications received for Branch Change

In reference to our earlier notification no. ABES/R0O-B/220/2024, dated 14.11.2024 as already
informed we have received the following number of applications for Branch Change.

S.No. Particulars A pzi(;etiiZﬁdNo.
No. of Applications received against Regular students 55 No.
No. of Applications received against FW 4 No.
No. of Applications received against EWS 5 No.

In this regard, if the student has any queries or wants to withdraw their Branch Change
application can meet Ms. Charu Vaish latest by 28.11.2024 till 11:00 am at Registrar’s office
thereafter, the Branch Change procedure will be processed.
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